
Snap & Share
 
a photo on social media

Denver’s City and County Building will be proudly illuminated in red each 
evening from Tuesday, October 15 to Monday, October 21, in support of 
Dyslexia Awareness Month. 



Snap a pic of you and your friends wearing red or celebrating dyslexia awareness in 
some special way. Take a trip downtown (1437 Bannock St. 80202), snap a selfie in the 
red glow, and share on social media! Follow us in Facebook and Instagram



#DenCoKID                    #DyslexiaAwareness

#GoRedforDyslexia          #DyslexiaAdvocacy

#LearningDifferences       #EmpowerDyslexia



Here are a few photos as examples.


Download our  to use on your next meeting. Then grab a 
screen shot and share it on your favorite social media channel.

custom Zoom background

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JabvfPzRnNZoYJu0e5LcPjH9ly_b2IOX/view?usp=sharing

